
From: Kelly, Jeff
To: Batoon, Ailene
Cc: Stoner, Kirk
Subject: Sunoco Pipeline Consistency Request
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:45:47 PM

Ailene Batoon,
 
Cumberland County received your notification concerning the Sunoco Pipeline project and request
 for review of consistency with floodplain and stormwater regulations.  Cumberland County does not
 administer floodplain or stormwater ordinances.  Those requirements are administered by the
 townships and boroughs.  Every municipality in the county has adopted floodplain management
 regulations in accordance with State and Federal guidelines.  Every municipality has also adopted
 stormwater management ordinances consistent with the Cumberland County Stormwater
 Management Plan and Pa. Stormwater Management Act.   We recommend that the project be
 coordinated through the local municipalities and comply with the municipal ordinances.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jeff Kelly
Assistant Director
Cumberland County Planning Department
(717) 240-6377

The information in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from
 disclosure. If the reader of this message is neither the intended recipient, nor an employee or
 agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, then you are hereby
 notified that any dissemination, distribution, unauthorized use, or copying of this
 communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
 notify us immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. Thank
 you, Cumberland County, PA.   ­­  
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